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NHS  Birthday Tea Party 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This has been a year like no other and It’s now time to brew a national thank you! 

Join us for a national outpouring of love, gratitude and generosity on Monday 5th July. In school, we 
will be by hosting an NHS Big Tea Party to celebrate the birthday of the NHS. 

At lunchtime, the children will have a special lunch that consists of sandwiches, cakes and other treats. 
There will be vegetarian options and we will plan a menu that meets the needs of all the dietary 
requirements within school.  
 
The children will have the opportunity during the morning to learn about the NHS and decorate a Tea 
Party Bag that they will use during lunchtime. Children that usually have a packed lunch may continue to 
do so, but your child can have a special lunch on the day if they would like to.  
 
Thanks you again for your continued support,  
 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher 
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